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4th February 2025 
 

Phonics Open Morning and Reading Workshop 
 
Dear Parents/ Carers  
 
We know that you are very supportive of your child’s learning and regular reading is the most important way that 
you can help your child learn at home. We value our partnership in teaching the children to read and we think it is 
important that similar strategies are used at home and at school. Our key aim is also to make sure every child 
takes pleasure from reading and has a rich and varied reading diet. This can be achieved by working together to 
support the children along their reading journey.    
 
To this end, we would like to invite you to a Parents’ Phonics Open Morning on Wednesday 5th March in Class 1 
at 9am. On this day, please join your child as they come into school, and you will have the opportunity to observe 
a phonics and reading session. After these sessions, we will have a short meeting where we will offer strategies to 
support your child when reading at home. There will also be the opportunity to ask any questions you may have 
with regards to reading.   
 
Please could you confirm your attendance below.  
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
Mrs Daley   
  
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
Please complete and return to the school office: 
 
 
I will be attending the Phonics Open Morning on 5th March 2025 
 
Child ___________________________________  
 
Class ___________________________________  
 
Signed __________________________________  
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